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There are several reasons why this proposal is unacceptable : 1. There is a climate emergency and an extra flights should
be banned. 2. There is enough noise pollution affecting our rural village caused by overflights from Gatwick. Anymore
would be intolerable. 3. The case for economic benefits is spurious. Most of the extra flights would be to tourist
destinations from the Uk, this does not bring economic benefit to our country, it only enriches the owners of Gatwick. 4.
How can we encourage other countries to reduce their carbon emissions, when Gatwick are proposing to dramatically
increase them. 5.We are directly affected by noise pollution, why have Gatwick not proposed any financial restitution to
our village for the loss of our peace & quiet.
In addition I believe already Gatwick is breaching its last flights entry rules often seeing flights from Cyprus and Turkey
later than midnight. Height levels are not maintained so airlines are too low. In COVID noise, pollution and sheer light
noise was lower I. Sky and land. There should be no increase to Gatwick get rid of some of the poor or rubbish airlines
would also be useful to make space. Gatwick cannot cope on parking, already have to walk miles inside the terminal,
luggage collection always takes far too long and immigration also very poor and lots of technical or union issues. No this
would not be progress. Have flights fly over MP houses not ours.


